
 

 

 

 

TO: Julie Castaneda 
 
FROM: Rex Scott 
 
RE: Merit System Commission Appointment 
 
DATED: February 8, 2021 
 
Please place the following name on the Board addendum for the February 16 meeting. This 
person is being appointed to the Merit System Commission: 
 
Rhonda Pina (New appointment-replacing John L. Fink, whose appointment expired 12/31/20) 
 


